
 

 

 

TO: Residents in Project Areas 17-06 and 18-01 

FROM: Jesse Farrell 

DATE: July 6, 2018 

SUBJECT: Construction Update  

City Project Nos.: 17-06 and 18-01 

 

For Project Area 18-01, the Contractor placed the majority of the remaining curb and gutter. We expect 

final paving on Monday, July 9th on 11th Street (from Hwy 61 to Johnson Avenue), 10th Street (from Hwy 

61 to alley), Alleys (from 10th Street to Hwy 96) and Morehead Avenue (from 11th Street to Hwy 96). 

Paving on the remaining project areas is expected in about a week and a half. 

For Project Area 17-06 (Old White Bear Avenue), sod installation was completed today. As of now, final 

paving is expected on Monday afternoon.  

Please advise visitors that the neighborhood is an active work zone and to use caution while walking or 

driving through the site 

If you need special assistance, please contact our office at 651-429-8531 and we will do our best to 

accommodate your needs. Thank you for your patience! 

 

 



  

New curb and gutter on Johnson Avenue. 

 

 

Workers place sod and hydroseed alongside Old White Bear Avenue. This section of Old White 

Bear Avenue will be seeded with a special native mix of pollinator-friendly plants. 


